Littlebourne School Newsletter

Together we learn, achieve and grow

Term 1 week 6 Friday, 13th October, 2017

On Thursday, children from Eagles and Tigers classes visited our twin school in Wimille, France. We had a fantastic day taking part in lessons in French classrooms, enjoying the park in Wimille village and visiting the beautiful beach at Wimereaux, the village next door to Wimille. Thank you to all the parent volunteers and well done to the children who made it such a successful day by joining in with enthusiasm and trying out their French speaking skills.



We learnt with the French children and joined in their lessons - Amber and Ruby

We tried to learn joined-up writing like the French children do, it was hard on little squared paper - Finley

We taught each other words in French and English - Seb



It was tiring but I liked the school and playing games together - Leon

I was my first time on the Eurotunnel it was awesome driving a doubledecker bus onto a train! - Mathew

France is like a modern version of England - Bradley



